Public Notice

Proposed Amendment #8 To The
Community Development Block Grant
Disaster Recovery Program Action Plan
For Disaster Recovery

The Town of Union is proposing an amendment to the Community Development
Block Grant Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Action Plan for Disaster Recovery.
The amendment corrects a budget error in the initial Action Plan activity
worksheet for the JC-Endicott Water Booster Station Repair project. The
worksheet described two work items however the cost estimate for SCADA
integration services was mistakenly not included in the original project budget.
The amendment further authorizes a transfer of CDBG-DR funds up to an amount
currently estimated to be $17,275, including legal notice costs, from the Town's
CDBG-DR unprogrammed funds budget line.

Interested citizens or organizations should address comments about the proposed
change in writing by 4:00 PM on Wednesday, March 19, 2014 to:

Town of Union Department of Planning
Town Hall, 3111 East Main Street
Endwell, New York 13760

Comments may also be sent by the deadline via electronic mail to
recovery@townofunion.com

All public comments will be considered before this amendment to the Action Plan
For Disaster Recovery and budget are implemented, subject to Town Board
approval. The Town Board will consider the proposed amendment at its regular
meeting on Wednesday, March 19, 2014 at 7:30 PM.

Hearing or speech impaired persons should call the Town’s TDD number at 786-
2915.

Paul A. Nelson
Planning Director



